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The Bamett Foundation is tackling the homelessness and housing affordability crisis in Australia
because we believe everyone deserves access to adequate and secure housing.

COMMUNITY INFORMATION SESSIONS

Come and join us Lo [ind oul more aboul the projecl and have all your
queslions answered by Lthe Barnell Leam.

Date [ Venue [ Address [ Room [ Session Time
Tuesday, North Melbourne Community | 49-53 Buncle Street, | Community 6:30 - 7:30pm
12" April 2022 | Centre Nth Melbourne Hall
Wednesday, Kathleen Syme Library & 251 Farady Street, Multipurpose 7-8pm
20 April 2022 | Community Centre Carlton Room 1
Thursday, Kensington Town Hall 30-34 Bellair Street, | The Main Hall 7-8pm
28™ April 2022 Kensington

#* If you require an interpreter, please contact Dianne (M: 0429 052 813) or

Rachael (M: 0457 477 568) from the Paving the Way Forward Team

Project Updates

Coburg

Coburg apartments have now been
released. We are hoping to have the
valuation for each apartment ready
for our information sessions taking
place in April. Come and see us at
one of the workshops or make an
appointment to speak with us during
office hours to discuss your personal
situation.

** For those of you whom we have
already met, this is the time to be
visiting your financial lenders to
determine how much you will
safely be able to borrow.
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Brunswick

Brunswick is progressing and we are
working towards a release date of
early 2023, (with an approximate
completion of construction by late
2024). If you are attracted to the
Brunswick site, we encourage you to
register your interest for the
development so we can Keep you
informed of its progress.

Parkville

Whilst the Parkville site has been very popular amongst many of you,
unfortunately this project is currently on hold. Due to its size, complexity and
unforeseen circumstances, the planning and permit process has stalled. The
Barnett Foundation is currently working with government departments to sort
through some issues and if the process is able to restart, we do not expect this
to occur until next year. We will endeavour to keep you informed of its status.

Interested. ...... find out more

The Barnett Model

Barnett invests in people living in
social housing by providing innovative S otrsodi 2

i 2 rom social housing
financial solutions to enable them to to home ownership e
purchase their own home.This in turn 541 Sydney Road, Coburg Hisil 4
frees up their dwelling for those on
the waiting list for social housing.

Download our Coburg brochure to
find out more about how the Barnett
Model works and eligibility criteria.

Download Brochure
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The Barnett Team

The small team comes with many
years of experience in the
construction, finance and welfare
sectors.

Peter Hart and Gina Basile will be
working with you along your journey
to home ownership. They are happy
to answer any questions you may
have about the project and the
purchasing process.

Contact Us

E BARNETT FOUNDAT

The Barnett Foundation acknowledges the traditional owners and custoedians of the land, past,
present, and emerging, on which our offices and projects are located.
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